

ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand

Ref: APT/ASTAP/2017/ASTAP-Q-FTNT

17 March 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaire Approved by The 28th APT Standardization Program Forum (ASTAP-28)

Please refer to the 28th APT Standardization Program Forum (ASTAP-28) which was held from 6 to 10 March 2017 in Bangkok, Thailand.

The meeting approved the **Questionnaire on Requirement of Future Transport Network Technologies** for circulation among the APT members.

In this connection, the APT would like to request your administration/organization to fill in the attached Questionnaire and return it to the APT Secretariat preferably by e-mail to aptastap@apt.int by 1 August 2017.

Your cooperation on this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Areewan Haorangsi Secretary General

Encl: Questionnaire on Requirement of Future Transport Network Technologies

To: Members, Associate Members, Affiliate Members